Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Kimberly Gibbons

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 1:16 PM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Subject: refund please

Comfort First needs a refund on 38 Magill Dr EMRES2302-0003. They are not doing the job now. Thanks®©

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kgibbons@harnett.org




